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List of Documents Used at the Meeting: 

1. Agenda 

2. Draft Minutes of Meeting on October 19, 2016 

 

Call to Order:  Co-chairperson Dr. John Guswa called the meeting to order at 

approximately 12:47 p.m.  The Board members in attendance were Maria Pinaud, 

Robert Rein, David Austin, and James N. Smith.  Board members Debra Listernick, 

Dr. Gail Batchelder, Farooq Siddique and Kirk Franklin were absent.  Staff members 

present were Beverly Coles-Roby and Lori Williamson.  Board member Kathleen 

Campbell arrived at 1:00 p.m.  The meeting adjourned at 12:48 p.m. and reconvened 

at 1:01 p.m. when a quorum was present.   

  

1. Previous Minutes:  The draft minutes of the meeting held on October 19, 2016, were 

approved as written.  Dr. John Guswa abstained from voting to approve the minutes.   

 

2. Old Business:  None 

 

3. New Business:  None   

 

4.  Future Meetings:  January 18, 2017—The December 21, 2016 meeting was cancelled, and 

the location was changed from MassDEP NERO to the New Bedford Whaling Museum 

pending confirmation from Mr. Franklin.   

 

5.  Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at approximately 1:01 p.m. 


